
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Email: office@burwellvillage.cambs.sch.uk 
 

Website: www.burwellvillageprimary.co.uk 
 

Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people  
and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

Burwell Village College Primary School 
The Causeway 

Burwell 
Cambridgeshire 

CB25 0DU 
 

Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern 

 
26th September 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We would like to inform you of the upcoming Parents’ Meeting date. We will continue to use School Cloud to 

hold teacher-parent meetings online.   

 

Online booking is now open for the following date and times: 

 Friday 24th October 2025   8.30 a.m. – 4.00 p.m. 

Meeting slots are ten minutes each and are limited to one slot per child as two parents can now both attend the 

same meeting from separate locations/devices.  Instructions on how to book and attend your parents’ meeting 

are attached.  The booking system will be open from Friday 26th September 2024 5.00 p.m. to Friday 17th 

October 2025 12 noon. 

For parents of children on Wave 4 and 5, separate meetings will be arranged for w/c 3rd November 2025. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Regards, 
 

 
Antony Kern 
Headteacher 
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